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April 24, 2024 

City of Crest Hill, 

On behalf of Shell at 251 Canton Farm Rd., we formally withdraw our 
Sign Ordinance Varia�on request.  Due to revisions made to the sign in 
ques�on, it is now in compliance with the City’s Sign Ordinance 
regula�ons and no longer needs a variance. 

Since we are no longer seeking the sign ordinance varia�on, please 
officially close the public hearing and recognize on the public record 
that no further ac�on on this varia�on applica�on is required since the 
Shell has withdrawn the request. 

I appreciate your assistance with this mater. 

 

Kind Regards,  
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